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This report fulfills the Minnesota Department of Agriculture’s (MDA) requirement to report on the progress 
of projects funded through grants to cooperatives to invest in green fertilizer production. The report must 
include how much of the appropriation has been used, including the amount used for administration (Laws 
of Minnesota 2023, chapter 60, article 12, section 76). 

To date, there have been no grants issued under the appropriation and no funds have been used for 
administration. The MDA is in the process of developing program guidance, including eligibility criteria and 
economic, market, technology, and financial feasibility requirements. To date, the MDA is not aware of any 
Minnesota cooperative organized under Minnesota Statutes 308A or 308B that has completed a feasibility 
study for a commercial-scale green fertilizer facility and is far enough along in the business development 
process to utilize a grant to invest in a green fertilizer facility. 
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This report cost approximately $25 to prepare, including staff time, printing, and mailing expenses (MINN. STAT. 
3.197). 

Upon request, this material will be made available in an alternative format such as large print, Braille, or audio 
recording. Printed on recycled paper. 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, this information is available in alternative forms of communication upon request 
by calling 651-201-6000. TTY users can call the Minnesota Relay Service at 711. The MDA is an equal opportunity employer and provider. 
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